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Civil War Day at The Heritage Middle School on Friday, the 26th of April. The students at                 

Heritage were asked questions about their opinions of the day and how it went. 

At the Civil War activity many students were asked, “What is the most interesting fact you                

learned?” Most of the answers were about all they learned and how hard it was to march during                  

fighting. If they weren’t sleeping, eating or fighting they were practicing drills. The students only               

did two of the easiest drills they practiced during the Civil War, most were still struggling on                 

staying in line. For most of the students they were most excited about getting to hear and see the                   

cannon go off. After the cannon went off most people said that was their favorite station even                 

though the sound made most of them scream. When asked, “What was your least favorite thing                

about the Civil War day?” Most of the answers were about the weather. Even though the weather                 

wasn’t the best, it added a authentic touch because the students got to see how it felt without a                   

heater. Overall Civil War was enjoyed by most all the students, I think that all the students that                  

experienced Civil War day and fun or at least learned something. 


